

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD

for

Proposed VanGo™ 2020 Fare Adjustment

Annually, VanGo™ Vanpool Services undertakes an analysis of vanpool fares for the upcoming calendar year. Due to increasing costs in various areas of operations a 2% fare adjustment, effective with the January 2020 billing, is being proposed. The purpose of this public comment period is to receive input from the public on the proposed VanGo fare adjustment for fares in 2020.

Written comments may be submitted and must be *received* at the NFRMPO / VanGo™ address noted below or via email **no later than 5:00 PM on Wednesday, October 30, 2019**. Oral comments may also be provided at the October 3, 2019 Planning Council meeting, which will begin at 6 p.m. at the Loveland Public Works Administration Building, 2525 West 1st Street, Loveland, CO 80537. A copy of the Proposed 2020 Fare Adjustment is available at the **NFRMPO / VanGo™** office at **419** Canyon Avenue, Suite 300, Fort Collins, CO 80521 and can be found at: https://nfrmpo.org/wp-content/uploads/2020-vango-proposed-fare-adjustment.pdf.

Anyone needing special accommodations to access the proposed 2020 VanGo Fare Adjustment should contact the NFRMPO / VanGo™ at vango@nfrmpo.org

For questions or comments prior to the close of the public comment period, please contact Shane Armstrong via phone or email at: (970) 221-6859 or sarmstrong@nfrmpo.org.